

INFORMATION AND EDUCATIONAL TECHNOLOGY

MEMORANDUM

Date: September 4, 2015

To: Dr. Karen Janney, Superintendent

From: David Damico, Director of Information and Educational Technology

RE: Technology Update

The Technology Planning Task Force held its first meeting on September 3, 2015. 25 members were in attendance. All artifacts and documents from the first meeting are being uploaded to Canvas for members who were not in attendance to review. The first meeting accomplished on the following:

- Began the process of clarifying the District's digital learning mission and vision using the Future Ready Survey tool
- Defined the scope of work for the task force as twofold: Mission/Vision for Digital Learning in SUHSD and Strategic Planning for Digital Learning in SUHSD